
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors Regular meeting scheduled for  

July 4, 2023 is cancelled. 

 

 
The next regular scheduled Board of Directors meeting 

will be on Tuesday, July 18, 2023 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Lynn Johansen 
Admin. Asst. 

661-824-2433 X 222 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted by: Jason Buck on 6/30/2023 

 


